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“We reiterate our stance that all grades of transport employees are entitled to a decent financial reward for their efforts transporting huge numbers of passengers during the Olympics and are entitled to take leave during the summer, and that working conditions and important agreements should not and need not be attacked in order to facilitate Olympic running.”

RMT Executive (General Grades Committee)
23 February 2012
Information and reports: www.rmtlondoncalling.org.uk/olympics
